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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 19th November 2021 

Message from the Headteacher:   

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported Odd Socks day. It was 

great to see so many different, brightly coloured socks! We 

celebrated Diversity in Assembly and the children enjoyed 

listening to a story about Michael Jordan, the famous 

Basketball player. I have also been impressed with the Year 5 

posters about kindness, and how we can show kindness 

through what we say and do. 

 

Year 6 have been painting this week and have produced 

beautiful Paleolithic backgrounds. Well done to Bailey for 

showing amazing resilience. I am also incredibly proud of 

Shelbie in Year 6 for the progress she is making in her reading.  

 

Mrs Wadsworth showed around a visitor to our school on 

Tuesday and he had not been to Sir Martin Frobisher for a 

few years. He was very impressed with how calm the school 

was and how focused the children were on their learning. 

 

Many of you will recall the filming that took place in 

September for our marketing video to showcase all of the 

learning taking place at our school. We have shared the film 

with the children today and it we will published on the 

website and on Social Media next week.  

 

We are still looking for Parent Governors, so please can you 

contact the school office if you would be interested in this 

role? We would also like some volunteer ‘Reading Helpers’ to 

come in to school regularly and listen to children read. Again, 

please let us know if you would be able to commit to a 

regular session for this? Finally, our PTA AGM did not have 

enough attendees to move forward. Therefore, I will be 

looking at how we can continue to raise money for the 

school. If you would like to be a School Governor, Reading 

Helper or a PTA Committee member, you will need to 

complete a DBS check. 

 

We currently have a vacancy for an LSA. Please follow this 

link if you are interested in becoming an LSA at our school.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Miss Debbie Conroy 

 

 

House Points 

Owls 
5952 

Panthers 
5869 

Dragons 
5887 

Dolphins 
5911 

 

Attendance  

 

100% Attendance Winner of 

Amazon Voucher: Sky Roberts   

Julia Donaldson 88% 

Judith Kerr 90% 

Oliver Jeffers 93% 

Roald Dahl 92% 

Enid Blyton 92% 

Michael Morpurgo 92% 

J K Rowling 88% 

Michael Rosen 88% 

Anthony Browne 82% 

 

 

Any parent with a child eligible for Pupil 

Premium funding will also have been sent a 

link via Wonde for a Christmas Activity 

Club voucher. Please look out for this. 
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